
 

 
 
 
 

April 2017 

Road closure and project update - Work continuing at the 
intersection of Hume Highway and Bigge Street, Warwick Farm 

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of its $246 million 
Pinch Point and Clearways Program, which aims to reduce traffic delays, 
manage congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s major roads. 
 
Roads and Maritime is continuing to carry out this work to improve the intersection of Bigge Street and 
the Hume Highway, Warwick Farm. Work is expected to be completed in late 2017.  

Progress so far and the next stage  

Due to the recent wet weather, utilities work has been delayed and we will continue to relocate utilities 
on Bigge Street. We have installed a No Stopping zone on Bigge Street. The next stage includes: 

 building a 90 metre long northbound left turn lane on Bigge Street, two southbound right turn 
lanes on Bigge Street and a westbound left turn lane on the Hume Highway  

 installing a No Stopping zone on the Hume Highway. 

Our work schedule 

Work to relocate utilities, which will result in a road closure, will take eight night shifts to complete 
between Thursday 27 April and Wednesday 31 May. We have included a map to show the detour 
route. Our working hours will be between 8pm and 5am, weather permitting, excluding weekends.  

Following the road closure, we will continue to complete the next stages of work, including further utilities 
relocation. This work will take 70 night shifts to complete between Thursday 27 April and Friday 28 
July, excluding public holidays. Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to 
Friday. Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm from Sunday to Friday.  

How will the work affect you? 

Our work will be noisy at times but we will continue to do everything we can to minimise its impact, 
including completing the noisier tasks before midnight. 

Traffic changes 

Bigge Street will be closed between Hume Highway and Lachlan Street for eight night shifts between 
9pm and 5am from Thursday 27 April to Wednesday 31 May. Local residents will have full access to 
their properties. Bigge Street will be open to traffic outside these hours.  

The detour for motorists travelling north bound from Liverpool on Bigge Street will be via Lachlan Street 
and Forbes Street, either turning left onto Hume Highway or right onto Hume Highway. The detour for 
motorists travelling westbound on Hume Highway will be on Macquarie Street and Lachlan Street.  



 
 
 

The detour for motorists travelling eastbound on Hume Highway will be via Forbes Street and Lachlan 
Street. The detour will add up to three minutes to your travel time. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, DownerMouchel, on 1800 332 660 or 
enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

